
 

          SPRINGS MENNONITE CHURCH 
                                      July 27, 2025 

 

Achsah answered, “Please give me a special present. 

Since you have given me land in the Negev, now give me 

springs of water.” So he gave her both the upper and lower springs. 

Joshua 15:29 

 

Communion with Mary and Martha 

 

Welcome 
Call to Worship 

Lighting of Peace Lamp 

Opening songs  

  

First Reading       Psalm 138   

 

Engaging Community 

Announcements & Sharing of Joys and Concerns 

 

The Call of the Gospel 

Gospel Reading Luke 10: 38-42 

Song 

   

Offertory Prayer 

**Children will collect coins for My Coins Count** 

Gospel Time 

 

Digging Deeper  

Third Reading Genesis 18: 1-10   

Message 

Communion 

Song of response  

  

Going Out into the World 

Benediction 

Sending Song  

  

  

 

 
 

Worship Planner: Wes Bergen 

Accompanist: Dixie Otto 

Message: Wes Bergen 

Song Leader: Isaac Tice 

Sound Room: Jerry Abel 

Video: Reuben Tice 

                                                                                               Live Stream: Isaac Tice 

                       Volume 70-No. 47 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Today - Communion 

    

July 28 – SHS program: Folk Meeting House – 7:00 p.m 

     B-52 bomber crashed on Big Savage Mountain. 

 

July 30 - Daughters of Dorcas 9:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

 

August 5 – Church Council 7:00 p.m. 

 

August 16 – Bus Trip to Noah  

 

August 22 – WV Black Bears vs Frederick Keys 

                      Game is at 7:00 p.m. in Morgantown, WV.  

                      Carpool from church at 5:00 p.m. 

  (*Please, sign up on the sheet on the bulletin  

                          board in the church foyer) 

 

September 19-20-21 - Church Retreat 

 

 



 

 

Church Information: Phone: (814) 662-4201 

Pastor: Wes Bergen (681) 209-2029 

Office hours: Mornings of Monday, Wednesday and Thursday 

Email: wes@springsmc.org      

Secretary: Sherry Abel (814) 233-0510 

Office hours: Tuesday-Friday: 8:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m. 

Email: office@springsmc.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Springs Mennonite Church is Handicap Accessible  

A restroom and elevator are available on the main floor. There is 

also a restroom located downstairs in the basement. There are also 

large print songbooks and hearing devices; please ask an usher for 

assistance with these items. 

AED (Automated External Defibrillator) is located at the back of 

the church near the elevator. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

Birthdays:  

July 27 – Carlene Dowell 

        28 – Jay Resh 

        29 – Becki Peck 

        31 – Gary Miller 

August 1 – Shane Saylor 

 

Anniversary: 

August 2 – Don & Beth Green 

July 20, 2025, Attendance and Offering 

Allegheny Mennonite Conference $2,695.00 

General Fund: $1,090.00 

Attendance: 91 

Elders: 

Don Green (Chair) (814) 521-5709 

Sherry Abel  (814) 233-0510 

Rosie Cupler  (301) 697-1772 

Ken Detrick  (814) 662-2692 

Ed Hoover  (814) 521-7128 

 

 

 

May they sing of the 

ways of the Lord, 

for the glory of 

the Lord is great. 

 

Psalm 138:5 

mailto:wes@springsmc.org
mailto:office@springsmc.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Request for Baby Picture Submission 

 

The Church Retreat Committee kindly requests that you submit a 

baby picture of yourself for an upcoming activity. Please write 

your name clearly and place both your picture and name inside a 

sealed envelope.  There will be a box placed in the foyer of the 

church. Please have your baby picture submitted by September 

7th.   

 

These pictures will be used as part of a fun and engaging activity 

during the retreat, helping everyone connect and share smiles. If 

you have any questions or concerns, feel free to reach out to the 

committee. Thank you for your participation! 

 

 

To the Congregation of Springs Mennonite Church, 

 

 We cannot thank you enough for your generous donation 

toward our mission trip to Guatemala.  You have helped this trip 

become possible – as of right now we are well over halfway 

(around 60%) fundraised and are confident we will get to 

Guatemala in August!  We would welcome you to keep us in 

your thoughts and prayers as we embark on this journey, and we 

invite you to follow us through our blog! Thank you for being a 

part of our journey, and for stretching our community of support 

all the way to Pennsylvania! 

 

With love, 

Seth & Stephany Rudeen 

 
(Thank you card is located on the bulletin board, in the church foyer) 

Daughters of Dorcas has received 

$1621.00 for MCC 

School/Hygiene Kits. 

 

Thank You so much for your 

support and generosity. 

Sherry will be out of the office on Friday, August 1st, please 

have all bulletin items in by Wednesday, July 30th. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please sign up today, if you plan to attend the  

West Virginia Black Bears game on August 22nd. 
 

 

 


